December 14, 2012

Attn: Gary Widerburg

Utah Public Service Commission Phone: 801-530-6716
Heber M. Wells Building Fax: 801-530-6796
160 East 300 South Email - psc@utah.gov

Salt Lake City, UT 84114

SUBJECT:  Supplement to WaterPro Docket No. 12-2443-01
Mr. Widerburg,

On December 13, 2012 a Technical Memorandum was added to Docket No. 12-2443-01. The intention of
filing this memorandum was to supply backup for a request to add a Fire Service User Fee as a
supplement to the existing WaterPro Rate Case. No explanation was provided with the memorandum so it
was added to the docket as technical information to them without a specific purpose.

I am writing this letter as an explanation and formal request to supplement a Fire Service User Fees to the
existing WaterPro Rate Case and use the technical memorandum submitted as backup for this request.

The information below represents the current Fire Service User Fee and the Proposed Fire Service User
Fee to be added as a supplement to WaterPros existing rate case.

Current Fire Service User Fee:
Currently WaterPro does not charge a Fire Service User Fee

Proposed Fire Service User Fee:

Proposed Fire Service User Fee

Size Anpual . Annual Fire Total

(in) Administrative Prot§ct10n Annual Fire
Cost Capacity Cost Service User

2 $23.06 $3.07 $26.13

4 $23.06 $19.01 $ 42.07

6 $23.06 $ 55.09 $ 78.15

8 $23.06 $117.62 $ 140.68

10 $23.06 $211.91 $ 234.97

We respectfully request your assistance in the processing of the supplement to Docket No. 12-2443-01. If
you need additional information or have questions regarding the attached information please contact me at
WaterPro at 801-571-2232

Respectfully,

Darrin L. Jensen
C.E.O / General Manager
WaterPro Inc.

Reference: Technical Memorandum



